
 
 
Dear iJudo families,  
 
We hope you and your family are doing well and keeping sickness free during these 
cold winter months.  
 
It is with great sadness and a heavy heart however, that we write this letter to inform 
you that after careful consideration, Natalie and I have made the decision to close 
iJudo club. 
 
The decision to discontinue our business after 10 years has not been an easy 
decision, and we understand it may cause inconvenience and a mixture of emotions 
for our families. Due to our landlord wanting to sell the property, it’s not financially 
viable for us to move into a new property and begin set up again.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your support of our business over the years. We value the 
relationships we have built, the community we have created and wish you the best in 
your future endeavours. As much as we’re saddened by what is, we’re extremely 
grateful for everything we have achieved. 
 
We will have 2 weeks left with Thursday 3rd of July our last night. 
 
Monday 23rd June Tuesday 24th June Thursday 26th June Saturday  28th June 
Judo Judo Judo Grading Day 

 
Monday 30th June Tuesday 1st July Thursday 3rd  
Judo Judo Judo (LAST NIGHT) 

 
All ongoing fees have been cancelled. 
 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact   
 
Once again thank you everyone for your love, understanding and support over the 
years.  
 
Regards  
 
Dennis and Natalie  
iJudo Club 
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